Can you please update the phone number for the Northern Ireland Gay Rights Association (NIGRA)?

NIGRA appears twice in the gay guide; first under National Organisations where the telephone number should read 028-90664111 (page 80 in last issue) and secondly under Northern Ireland in groups outside London where it should read 90664111 (page 88).

Also Lower Donegal St. needs a second L at the end of Donegal i.e. Donegall (page 88).

Thanks

Jeff Dudgeon

(NIGRA Secretary)

